Message from Mr Hulme

Just like that, the

half-term whizzed by
t - and we completed
" another week back to
school. It's
unbelievable to think
that we are now on
the run up to the
school Christmas events. We have
lots planned this year and some
new events that we hope will bring
the whole school together, as well
as the more traditional Dunton
Green events.

You will hopefully see that there is a
lot happening across the school in
order to make it a warm, welcome
and inviting space. The fencing and
gates at the front of school are
being reconfigured so that parents
and visitors don't need to walk past
the bins. In addition to this, the
school office has been painted and
re-carpeted and there have been a
number of projects outside that
have smartened the school up.
Keep an eye out for more things
happening.

We held our second open day for
new parents this week. It was
wonderful to have such positive
feedback about our school, the
curriculum and the opportunities
that we give to our children. Don't
forget that we have two more if you
need to book on!

Mr Hulwe
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New School Website

Our new school website has gone
live and we are delighted with it! It
gives the school a fresh and
modern look for parents and
visitors to the school. Please do let
us know if you have any thoughts or
ideas about what should or could
go on there. We will be adding new
things to it over this term and hope
that it becomes a useful starting
point for parents needing
information about the school.
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Team DG Disco

On Friday, the school hall was full of
dancing, costumes and foam as we
held our Key Stage 1 and Key Stage 2
disco’s thanks to Team DG. It was
wonderful to see the children enjoying
themselves  with  party games,
dancing and glowsticks with Captain
)| Fantastic leading the way. Huge
[ thanks to Mrs Holliday, Mrs Baker-
Clarke, Miss James and Mr Brockwell
for staying and supporting the
behaviour throughout. Thanks to
Team DG for organising the disco!

Caterlink

You should have received an individual
letter about a change to the school
meal provider. Please keep this

. information safe as you will need it to
log into your child’s account and book
school lunches. If you have any
outstanding meails to pay, please do so
via ParentMail so that Mrs Daniels in the
office doesn’t have to chase you. Hot
meals will start again on 13th
November. In the meantime, we will be

_ offering a full packed lunch from the
kitchen for any child needing one.
. Please book as usual.




